
SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION DETACHMENT OF 

2022 – 2023 Detachment of Ohio Shirt Order 

Incoming Detachment Commander Dennis Albright is 
now accepting orders for the 2022 – 2023 Detachment 
of Ohio polo shirt. 

 The shirt will be a white polo with red trim
 Commander Albright’s design will be dye-

sublimated on the left chest
 The branch of service of the veteran who made you

eligible for membership in Sons of The American
Legion will be dye-sublimated on the left sleeve

 Prices are:
 S | M | L | XL | 2XL | 3XL - $35.00
 4XL | 5XL - $40.00
 Add your name to right chest - $2.00

Deadline for the first order is Friday, May 8, 2022 

There will be an additional order placed after the Detachment Convention for delivery at the Summer Detachment 
Executive Committee Meeting, if necessary. 

Please make checks payable and send your order for to: 

Dennis Albright | 1778 Liberty Hill Road | Chillicothe, Ohio 45601 

For additional information please contact Dennis Albright at qubert71@outlook.com

PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY 

Name _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

# Shirts ______________________________________ Size ____________________________________ 

Branch of Service  Marine Corps    Army    Navy    Air Force    Space Force    Coast Guard 

Add name  Yes    No How name is to appear  __________________________________________ 

Total enclosed $________________ 

Please make checks payable and send your order for to: 
Dennis Albright | 1778 Liberty Hill Road | Chillicothe, Ohio 45601 
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